Assessment Committee Meeting Minutes
March 8, 2010

9:30 a.m. – 10:30 a.m.

MCML 125, Conference Room 

Present: Kathy Schwandt, Lijuan Zhai, Larry Hyslop, Cliff Ferry, and Susanne Bentley, chair.

1. The minutes of the last meeting were approved via e-mail. 
2. Cliff Ferry gave a report on a study of syllabi for Gen Ed classes that he conducted as part of the 2009/2010 program review of Gen Ed. The complete study can be found on the Assessment Committee website.

3. The committee reviewed the results of a survey from Gen Ed instructors and discussed some implications. We will use our findings to steer the focus group sessions.
4. The committee discussed how we will set up focus groups to discuss the Gen Ed program.
5. Susanne Bentley will send e-mail messages to invite  instructors who teach Gen Ed classes to participate in a focus group. We will have two meetings.
6. Our next meeting will be the focus groups, which will be scheduled for late March and early April. 
The meeting adjourned at 10:30.

Respectfully submitted by Susanne Bentley

